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NOTICE OF MEETING 
CANCELLATION DUE TO 

COVID-19 
 

The Appomattox River Water Authority and the South Central 
Wastewater Authority has cancelled its Regular Meeting 

scheduled for Thursday, May 14, 2020 due to the COVID-19 
Pandemic and the Commonwealth of Virginia declaring a stay 

at home order. 
 

Once the ban has been lifted the Authorities will return to their 
regularly scheduled meetings. 


